
 

 Workshop with  
Education Inclusion Family Advisor 

 

Exclusively for parents at 

Burwell Village College 
Primary school 

Your Education Inclusion Family Advisor: 

Saffron Woodbridge-Pearson 
Would like to invite you to a workshop about: 

Supporting your child with: 
Starting primary school 

Why not come along to our friendly workshop on: 

Wednesday 3rd July  
From 9-10am 

Please register your interest through the school office. 
  

Please arrive 5 minutes before the start time. 

 

For more information speak to your school office or contact me directly on: 
 Saffron.woodbridge-pearson@cambridgeshire.gov.uk      07435753391 

 


